Hello 6th Grade Parents,

I hope your February is off to a great start!  Here are updates from around the grade.  

Mr. Chin/ Athletics:
Sign-ups are open for Spring Track and Field on Register My Athlete. Practice begins after spring break

Mrs. Fortney/Art:
Middle School Art is in need of any old Guess Who board games you may like to donate to the class. I turn these games into fun, little activities to help students learn to describe & talk about art. If you can give, it would be very much appreciated.
Thank You,
Haley Fortney


I hope this information was informative and helpful to you!  

Sincerely,

Tammy McGreevy
6th Grade Representative
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